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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Where has the first half term gone? Thank you for welcoming me to Port Isaac School, we have achieved so 

much in what feels like a very short 6 weeks. I am looking forward to continuing to share the progress and 

achievements of our children after half term. Please join me in thanking the staff at Port Isaac, it is fantastic to 

work alongside such a passionate and dedicated team. 

New Team Member 

I am pleased to welcome Mr Andy Boxall to the Port Isaac team after the half term holiday. 

Andy has worked within CELT for a number of years and has been seconded to Port Isaac for 

half a term. He met the children on Wednesday and will be working with the Key Stage 2 

classes. 

Seasonal Illnesses 

As the colder months draw in, we are beginning to experience coughs, colds and bugs again. If you are 

unsure about whether you should send your child to school, there is a useful guide from the NHS below. 

Is my child too ill for school? - NHS (www.nhs.uk) 

Looking ahead to Autumn 2, we are excited about the opportunities planned for the festive season. In the 

meantime, have a wonderful half term holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back to school on 

Monday 30th October. 

Kind Regards, 
 

Emma Williams 

Headteacher 
 

Some up-coming Friends of the School events: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
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School meals 

There is a special menu on Thursday 2nd November.  If you have pre-ordered meals after half term please 

can you select again as the orders will be deleted.  Please wait until the menu has been updated next week.  

 

Whole School Attendance this week  

95.1% 
For all CELT schools the attendance threshold is set at 96% in line with national attendance data. 

Seals Puffins Dolphins 

98% 91% 98% 
 

 

Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations this week to… 
 

Seal Class 

Sonny 

Elsie 

Sadie 

Puffin Class Mia K 

Dolphin Class Charlotte 
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What’s On? 

We will add important dates to the newsletter and school calendar when the new website has been updated. 

 

Monday 16th -Friday 27th 
October 

2 Week October Half Term 

Tuesday 31st October FOS Halloween Disco 

Thursday 9th November FOS A night with Spirit  in the Village Hall 

Friday 10th November 
FOS non-uniform day. Bring an item for the Tombola 

or Toiletries for the raffle 

Friday 17th November 
FOS non-uniform day. Bring a bottle of something or 

box of chocolates, biscuits for the raffle. 

Thursday 23rd November Y1 Hearing Screening- details to follow 

Friday 24th November Individual & Family School Photographs 

Wednesday 29th November Bag2School collection 

Friday 1st December 

FOS non-uniform day. Bring an item for the Christmas 
Hamper. (list to be posted nearer the date) 

FOS Christmas Quiz sheets will be available from 
School, the Co-op or The Peapod 

Saturday 2nd December FOS wreath making evening  

Tuesday 12th December Christingle Assembly in school 

Wednesday 13th December Christmas concert in St Peter’s Church 

Thursday 14th December 
Christmas dinner 

FOS Secret Santa – details to follow  

Friday 15th December Last Day of Autumn Term 

16th- 7th January Christmas Holiday 

Monday 8th January First Day of Spring Term 

 

 


